
 

SAFE To help ensure everyone's 
safety during busy drop-off times, 
please encourage your child to step off 
their bike or scooter at the gate in the 
morning and walk it to the designated 
parking area. Teachers have already 
discussed this with students in class to-
day, and we appreciate 
your support in        
reinforcing this message.  

 

Friday 28th March 

 

LEARNING The children have loved learning about the tradition of   
Mother’s Day this week, and were so excited this morning to browse the 
fabulous sale arranged by our PA. The children can’t wait to give their Mummies 
a special gift—thank you so much to the PA for organising this lovely event. 

 

 

 

Tuesday 1st April—Reception trip to 
Godstone Farm 

Wed 2nd April—World Autism Day 

Thurs 3rd April—Nourish Eid Menu 

END OF TERM Friday 4th April 

BACK TO SCHOOL Tuesday 22nd April 

Wednesday 23rd April— 

St George’s Day (come 
to school in red and/or 
white) 

HAPPY  At Chatsworth, strong 
attendance is part of our legacy, 
and we place great importance on chil-
dren being in school every day. While we 
don’t reward individual attendance, we 
plan engaging, exciting lessons that 
make children eager to be here. As part 
of our monitoring, we celebrate class 
attendance, and you can 
see the latest results on 
the Beanstalk display in 
the entrance hall. Which 
class has been the top 
attender this week? 
Check the Beanstalk to 
find out!   

Message from Mrs Kinsley It’s been lovely to see so many happy families coming out of their Parents Evening appointments 
this week; the children work so hard and teachers love the opportunity to share good news with you. It was particularly nice 
for Sharman class families to be introduced to Miss Buxton who enjoyed two days at Chatsworth this week in a break from her 
final studies. After Easter, when Miss Turner takes over in Cleopatra class, her Mondays in Gallileo will be covered occasionally 
by Mrs Patel, and the rest by Mrs Hamilton, a new face to Chatsworth but an experienced early years teacher and 
new recruit to the Pioneer supply team. We know that Galileo will really enjoy getting to know her and she’s excited to 
meet them after the holidays! Have a wonderful weekend and Happy Mother’s Day to all our Chatsworth families. 

Spectacular Science  

The children enjoyed a 
fun assembly with Emma 
from Spectacular Science yesterday, 
who showed the children how to use 
science to blow up a balloon without 
your puff! We’re looking  forward to 
Spectacular Science running a science 
club at Chatsworth on Fridays after 
school for the summer term, and    
parents are invited to sign up via the 
link. Letters with more information 
have also been sent out today.  

Lost Property 
Our Lost Property shelves are filling up! 
Please swing by the entrance and collect 
anything you might recognise.  

Safe—Happy—Learning 


